
English Classes for Our EL Parents 

 
Would you like to learn how to communicate with school staff effectively in 
English? 

Who may qualify?  

Any parent who has a student attending Griffin Spalding County Schools 

 
Come and join us! 

When: Thursday, November 8, 2018 at 5:30PM 

 

Where: Griffin High School, 1617 West Poplar Street, Griffin, Ga 30223. Room 
103 (Near Kroger Plaza)  
 
Our goal is to help our parents: 

 Communicate effectively with teachers and community to improve the 
academic achievement of your children  

 Participate more with your child's academic education 
 Help you and your student achieve English proficiency 
 Receive information on WIDA and Title One and parent rights  
 How to monitor your child’s progress  
 State and local academic assessments  

Your participation will help your student achieve high standards with a good 
education and meet the demanding academic standards of the state. 

For more information, call Lisa Bates at 470.765.7331 or send an email to 
lisa.bates@gscs.org 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Lite refreshments and childcare (ages 3-10) will be available.  

Free Classes!!! 


